The Senate

STATE CAPITOL
HONOLULU, HAWAI‘l 96813

May 13,2020
MEMORANDUM
URGENT REQUEST
TO: Mayors of the County of Hawai'i, County of Maui and County of Kaua'i

FROM: Senator Donovan M. Dela Cruz, Chaiﬁw

Senate Committee on Ways and Means

RE: SB75 Relating to Appropriations - State of Hawai'i Counties Budget Plan for CARES
Act Funding

The Senate Committee on Ways and Means is requesting the Mayors of the County of Hawai'i,
County of Maui and County of Kaua'i to provide a detailed budget plan on how their allocated
CARES Act funding will be spent.

If you have questions, please contact Dane Wicker, Committee Clerk, at 808.586.6639 or
d.wicker@capitol.hawaii.gov. Please transmit budgets electronically to Dane Wicker,
Committee Clerk, at d.wicker@capitol.hawaii.gov and copy Stacy Ferreira, Budget Chief, at
s.ferreira@capitol.hawaii.gov by 12p.m., Friday, May 15%, 2020.

We appreciate your assistance.
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